DD Zeker,
-I.I Witte-Boussen

Assurantien BV

Subject: collective health insurance policy(/policies) through your employer

Dear sir or madam,
We want to inform you about the options for taking out a collective health insurance policy through your employer.

Your employer offers one or more collective health insurance policies, allowing you and your family members to enjoy
the collective benefits, including enticing discounts and favourable conditions.

On this page you can find the policyholder brochure. This brochure includes information about the Dutch healthcare
insurance system, healthcare across the border in Belgium, and our services, among other details. You can find the
premium table(s) and payment overview(s) via your organization's webportal.

Are you planning to switch to a different healthcare insurer as of January 1st?

The cancellation of your current healthcare insurance policy and that of any covered family members will be handled
by the healthcare insurer of your choice. This will be done using the details you enter during the (digital) application
for the new healthcare insurance policy.

Do you currently have a collective policy through your former employer and do you want to transfer to the collective
policy offered through your new employer?

You can usually convert an individual policy into a collective policy with the same healthcare insurer in the interim. If
you have an individual policy, you can usually switch healthcare insurers as of January Tst.

Do you currently have a collective policy through your former employer and do you want to transfer to the collective
policy offered through your new employer?

In this case, you must register yourself (online), possibly including your family members, with the collective healthcare
policy offered by your new employer within 30 days of the termination of your former employment relationship. Your
policy will usually be converted into the new collective policy as of the next month. This is possible provided you have
been hired by your new employer immediately following the termination of the employment relationship. You can also
switch to the collective healthcare insurance policy of your new employer with effect from the next year.

Interested?
The premium table(s) contain a link that gives you access to the online registration street of the healthcare insurer of
your choice. You can use this link to switch to the collective policy of your choice.

More information? Contact Witte-Boussen Assurantién B.V.

Your employer uses the services of the following intermediary: Witte Boussen Assurantién BV. from Terneuzen. The
Healthcare Team is there for you to help answer any questions about healthcare insurance policies. You can send an
email to zorg@witteboussen.nl, call +31(0)115-618344, or visit our website to submit a question using the chat feature.

Please note!
Switching on January 1st?
Make sure to submit the (online) registration to your new healthcare insurer no later than December 31st.

Kind regards,

Health care Team of Witte-Boussen Assurantién B.V.



